SCHOOL RULES:

At New Hall we...

READING BOOKS

Children must bring in their reading books on a Wednesday and two new book awill
be allocated and giren out on a Friday. Their reading books will be based on the

book band suitable for their ability. Please listen to your child read for at least 10

nunute/smydayand%dlmﬂwmdmgrewd Itx\euﬂgmakmadiﬁex\exmz!

A termly reading challenge can be found at the back of your child's reading record.
Children will also wisit the school library and borrow a neur book each uweek. This

book is a free choice.

HOME LEARNING

Spelling— children will bring home a sheet of Year | and Year 2
Common Exception words to learn by the time they reach the
end of KSI. Focussed spellings that have formed part of our
spelling lessons will also be sent home regularly. We will not be

doing wweekly tests but instead assessing the children’s spelling

Numbots — each day, please allour your child to use Numbots at

WELCOME TO YEAR 2
We hope the following information will
their new year group.

PE AND GAMES

Year 2 PE is on aWzdrwsdog.
Pupibsnz@dawhitei:—/shut,bluz/shm\bs
and black pumps. In colder weather jog-

Please label each item with your childs

MEET THE TEAM
Closs Teachers Miss Wood, Mrs Bell and

MMEWWTWAWMMCMM
Looking forward to welcoming you all to Year 2.

SCHOOL VALUES:

TEACHING: Pupdzambmg}ximihw

LEARNING JOURNEY
ThuszchildpeanWZWdidnotpomﬂw
PJ’wnLosSqungCJ’wckinYw|wiubatukmg
the phonics check in the Summer of Year 2.

SATS for Year 2 is no longer mandatory and
Year 2 children at Newr Hall will rot be taking

gmgbottmms,/sd'wdéumperundhnuws

name and send it all to school in a bag.

HOME TIME ARRANGEMENTS

School finishes at 3:15. Children will be

somebody else.

SNACK

Ahmlﬂngbr@akb‘mzmackm
Altumhmdgphddmmn
bring in their own healthy
snack if they wish. Milk is
available and can be pur-
d\uﬁzdmapmtpu%

FINALLY...

We are really looking forward fo getting to
know your child. Should you have any
end of the day, once we have dismissed the




